
18. NEW BRIGHTON CAR PARK SPECIAL FUND

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Peter Francis, Community Advocate

Corporate Plan Output:  Car Parking

The Council at its meeting on 25 March considered a report from the Parks and
Recreation Committee entitled “New Brighton Park/Peter Landscape Development”.
The purpose of the report was to seek the reallocation of funding within the Parks
Unit’s 1998/99 sub-budget.

Included in this report was reference to the 1999/2000 landscape budget for New
Brighton park of $23,500 and the New Brighton car park special fund of approximately
$50,000.

Following consideration of this request Council resolved the following:

1. That the landscape and car parking development work be funded from the
following sources:

• New district playground funds of $111,500.
• 1999/2000 landscape budget of $23,500 for New Brighton beach park.
• New Brighton car park special fund, which has a current balance of

approximately $50,000.

2. That this decision be referred to the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board for its
information.

Members are advised that as resolution (1) above covers the subject of item 12 on
today’s agenda the Board will now not be required to recommend a course of action to
Council as the decision has already been made.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the information be received.


